DECATUR COUNTY COMMISSIONERS
JUNE 2, 2008

The Decatur County Commissioners opened their June 2nd meeting with following present: Charles Buell, Jerome
Buening and Bridgett Weber-Auditor.

The May 19th meeting minutes were approved as read.

Mark Mohr- Highway Department reported the covered bridge work has been going well and should be finished in time
for the festival. Mr. Mohr reported that the sign project is moving forward and when finished it will be a much
appreciated project.

Bob Bullard - RW Armstrong presented his company and qualifications specifically for bridge inspections.
Commissioners will review information and thanked Mr. Bullard for being present at the meeting.

Mike Waldron — Butler Fairman & Seufert provided contracts for Bridge #115 and #190. Mr. Buening moved to sign
contracts and Mr. Buell concurred.

Tim Ortman provided information for the sleeve work to be performed on I-74. Mr. Buening moved to proceed with the
project and hire Midwest Engineers to perform the engineering work, Mr. Buell concurred.

Mr. Ortman also provided information on the microfilm department that was discussed at the retention schedule
meeting on May 23rd. The recommendation of the retention board was to outsource permanent records.

Greg Rust provided information on the Main Street Committee for the Abraham Lincoln Memorial. County sites near
the courthouse were asked to be considered. Commissioners will take the locations under advisement.

Doug Banks - Ambulance Service provided quotes for the purchase of two ambulances during the 2009 budgets. Mr.
Banks provided information on the two ambulances that are not running to specifications at this time.

Ms. Polanski provided a deed for Commissioners to sign for the Milford Town Hall. Mr. Buening moved to sign deed
and Mr. Buell concurred.

Mr. Buening moved to recess, Mr. Buell concurred.
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